
 
 
 

 
 
 
March 25, 2011 

ubject:  Thank you 
 
S
 
 
Mr. David Valentine - Chairman, Town of Cedarburg 
Mr. James Culotta   - Administrator, Town of Cedarburg 
  
Dear Dave and Jim, 
 
Now that Henke & Associates, Inc. has settled its marketing business operations in our 
new facility in historic Turn Halle (236 Hamilton Road in the Town of Cedarburg), we 
strongly wish to acknowledge the complete cooperation we received from everyone in the 
Town Administration team. 
 
The Town of Cedarburg is lucky to have such a talented and cooperative group who 
brought their diverse skills and dedication to the forefront for us. You all made sure our 
company's transfer into the Town – from the refurbishment of Turn Halle to the actual 
move - was successful. 
 
Both the citizens and the businesses of the Town of Cedarburg are very fortunate to have 
such expertise and can-do attitude working for them. 
 
Please be sure to extend our thank you to everyone. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jack Henke                Bill Henke 
President                    CEO 
 


